
School board changes meeting date in Dec.
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Holyoke School District Re-1J Board of Education will meet Wednesday, Dec. 11 at 7 p.m.
instead of the regular date of Tuesday, Dec. 17. The meeting will be held in the board room,
HJHS Room #218.

  

The superintendent’s report will include principals’ reports on Friday staff meetings, graduation
requirements and a final budget presentation.

  

To read the full article, subscribe to our digital edition. Call 970-854-2811.
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